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SCHEDULES GO LIVE ON THE WEB
(Correction)

TO OUR VALUED STACKTRAIN CUSTOMERS:

Pacer Stacktrain now offers you schedules on our web site at
www.pacerstack.com.  Via the Internet, you can access our schedules from
any origin / destination points, wherever we have service.

This enhanced website feature has significant improvements in functionality
and accuracy.  The website is updated to ensure you have up-to-the-minute
data for planning your shipments throughout North America.

Visit our website to see what’s new at Pacer Stacktrain or contact your
Customer Support or Sales Representative.   We welcome your comments
and suggestions for this and future service enhancements.

Thank you for your continued support.


